COMMON COUNCIL PRESIDENT
ALDERMAN, 15TH DISTRICT

April 6, 2006

To the Honorable, the Common Council
Of the City of Milwaukee
City Hall, Room 205

Dear Council Members:

This letter is to inform you that in accordance with the provisions of
Section 36-15-2-a-1 of the City Charter, I am reappointing Alderman
Michael Murphy of the 10" District; Ron Walters of Foley and
Lardner/Milwaukee Bucks, and Larry B. Holland to two-year terms as
members of the Employees Retirement System, Annuity and Pension Board.

Their terms will commence upon confirmation by the Common
Council and will expire in April 2008.

I trust that these appointments will be confirmed by vour Honorable
Body.

Sificerelyz7

WILLIE L. HINES, JR.
Alderman, 15" District
Common Council President
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